From: tymelmcl@gmail.com

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Cap and Trade
Date: Wednesday, February 5, 2020 3:31:50 PM

To whom it may concern,

My name is Melissa McLaughlin and I live in Tillamook OR. | have lived here my whole life. I’m married to my
husband of 14 years with 2 children. Our family’s main source of income is from my husband who is a logger. And |
work for the state. We are currently building our dream home in Tillamook. If this bill passes we won’t be staying in
Oregon.

This cap and trade bill has us worried about our future and how we will make ends meet. This will devastate our
community significantly and will put many out of work. No only will it effect myself and my family but it will
effect all Oregonians. This will create poverty and more people will need assistance.

There has to be something different we can do then this!

I am completely against cap and trade!

Thank you for your time.

Melissa McLaughlin

Sent from my iPhone
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